
 

 

4th November 2019 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Nursery Phonics & Reading Workshop 

 

We would like to invite you into school for a Nursery Phonics & Reading Workshop, which will 

be taking place in the school hall on Wednesday 20th November from 9:00am – 9:45am. 

 

The objective of the workshop is to inform you about how we teach phonics and our reading 

structure. We will also provide you with tips and advice on how you can support your child at 

home. This will be a very informative and useful session to attend and we would therefore 

greatly encourage as many of you to come along as possible.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Khadijah Iqbal & Ellie Webb 

Nursery Teachers 


